
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UA COM-P Chemical Waste Disposal 
 

 
Chemical waste is picked-up from research laboratories located at ABC-1, the 3rd floor 
of TGen, and Chandler Innovations on a quarterly basis, or as needed. Researchers will 
receive an email notification from the Laboratory Coordinator to provide an inventory of 
chemical waste to be picked-up. All chemical waste containers should be tagged listing 
the name of the chemical, the approximate volume, and concentration. Information 
listed on the waste container tags should correspond with the chemical waste 
inventories. Chemical tags are available from the Laboratory Operations Management 
Office. 
 
ABC-1 Laboratories: On the day prior to chemical waste pick-up, the Laboratory 
Coordinator will make arrangements to collect tagged waste containers from designated 
chemical fume hoods in the 3rd and 4th floor laboratories. 
 
3rd Fl TGen Laboratories: Tagged waste containers should be stored in the chemical 
fume hood between the 2nd and 3rd laboratory bays. There is a sign indicating that this 
fume hood can be used for temporary storage of chemical waste. 
 
Following the removal of chemical waste by UA Risk Management Services, 
researchers will receive a notice to pick-up empty waste containers within 24 hours. Any 
containers not collected by researchers may be discarded. 
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